

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT

CITY OF SAN DIEGO - 1222 FIRST AVENUE, M.S. 501, SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92101

DATE:

April 2, 2018

TO:

Distribution

FROM:

Gregory Hopkins, Deputy Director; Development Services Department

SUBJECT: Annual Beach Area Construction Restriction - 2018

It is once again time to remind you of the City of San Diego's Annual Beach Area Construction Restriction. By limiting non-emergency construction work during the summer period, the impact on the beach area businesses and residents is minimized. The summer period is considered to extend from Memorial Day to Labor Day.

The restriction affects travel and parking lanes as well as pedestrian walkways on streets adjacent to beach areas where merchants could be adversely affected by construction activities. The periods of most critical concern are Memorial Day, Fourth of July and Labor Day. Thus we are requesting that no construction activities be scheduled on the days preceding and immediately following the holiday periods noted above.

If this notification applies to others in your organization, please pass this along to them.

Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated. If you have any questions related to the items discussed above, please contact Ali Sabouri at (619) 446-5359, or by email at asabouri@sandiego.gov.

Sincerely,

Gregory Hopkins, P.L.S. **Deputy City Engineer**